
Volunteer Officer Report February 2020  

Stephen Hernandez – ISA Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

The committee and VPI have been working on the International week. We have been 
planning more international forums, quizzes and parties 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

International quiz and international party was a success. ISA buddies are doing really well 
with the new format and more people are signing up. 

Plans for next month  

Next month the biggest international event will take place with a whole weeks’ worth of 
campaigning and events. 

 


